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November 2019 
 
All Parents 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Defibrillator Fundraising 
 
Every year all our Year 5 and Year 6 children attend invaluable CPR training in school.  The 
training has been well received and as a result our school has decided that it is important for us to 
have our own defibrillator on site for the use of our whole school community.   
 
The defibrillator will have a considerable initial cost with ongoing essential maintenance required.  
The Friends of West Jesmond have kindly offered to help fund this along with West Jesmond 
Primary School.  However we also wanted to give parents the opportunity to donate to this life 
saving equipment. 
 
If you would like to make a donation of whatever size that would be amazing.  Please do this via 
our online payment system Sims Pay in the Events section.  The item will be called Defibrillator 
Fundraiser. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Lucy Oades 
Raising Aspirations and Enterprise Co-ordinator   


